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Monday 2nd May  

Bank Holiday—Academy closed  

CALENDAR 

NEWS 

Peripatetic Music Lesson  
Survey 

The lead teacher for music at the  
Academy is asking parents' for their  
preferences to enable the school to  
provide the right peripatetic music lessons for students. 
Mr John Dolby is asking parents of children who may be 
interested in doing peripatetic lessons, as part of the  
extra-curricular music provision being offered at KSA, to 
use the link below to select which instruments they 
would be interested in their child learning.  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BHTK2PJ 

This survey collects no personal data. 

If you have any questions please email Mr Dolby, Lead 
Teacher of Music: jdolby@ketteringscienceacademy.org 
Or Miss Mallard, Head of Performiong Arts:  
jmallard@ketteringscienceacademy.org 
Or call on 01536 532700. 

Dear Parents 

We hope you enjoy reading this issue of the bulletin which is 

packed full of information regarding students’ achievements, 

both sporting and academic.   

We have also included details of a Year 9 student who is taking 

part in a sponsored challenge this weekend, with other members of her 

family, in aid of a children’s charity—links are available to her 

donation page if you wish to make a donation. 

In response to queries raised at the parents’ forum we have  

enclosed a quick guide to WisePay at the back of this bulletin, 

together with menus and prices.  We hope that you find this 

useful.  

May I wish you all a good bank holiday weekend, we look  

forward to seeing students on Tuesday 3rd May. 

With best wishes, 

Paul Davies 

Principal  

WELCOME! 

 EPraise 

 Congratulations to Year 9, 

who are closely followed by  

Year 10 in points awarded 

on the EPraise system for 

good attendance and  

behaviour. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BHTK2PJ
mailto:jdolby@ketteringscienceacademy.org
mailto:jmallard@ketteringscienceacademy.org
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Park Run Award for  
Year 7 Student  

One of our Year 7 students has received 
recognition for her regular volunteering 
efforts at the Market Harborough Park 

Run. 
Libby Wilson-Benn is a regular Park Run 
member at the 5k run at Welland Park 
and was nominated by the run's core 

team to be named as Junior Park Runner 
of The Year. 

http://
www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/

BWT Trust Sports Awards   
Students from across the trust’s ten schools will be recognised for their sporting achievement 

at a ceremony which is being held at The Core Theatre in Corby on May 6th at 6.30pm. 
There are six awards categories and sports staff from across the primary and secondary 

schools have been nominating students for the trophies. 
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1126 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1131
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1131
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1126
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Isle of Wight Challenge  
One of our Year 9 students is taking on an ultra-challenge 

for a children’s charity at the end of the month. 
Amy Pretot is taking on the challenge to walk halfway 

around the Isle of Wight on Saturday, 30th April with her 
mum, Melanie Pretot, her godmother, her godmother’s 

daughter and three others. 

Further details and how to  
donate towards this good cause should you wish to can be 

found by clicking on the link below:  
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?

pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1127 
  

Outside of School Sports Achievements  
 

The PE department staff are keen to hear from parents about their child’s sporting achievements 
outside of school.  

 
Head of PE at KSA Mr Lee Haywood said: “We would like to find out about students’ sporting  

successes outside of school allowing us to acknowledge their achievements within the Academy.”  
Mr Haywood can be contacted via email at: lhaywood@ketteringscienceacademy.org   

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1127
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1127
mailto:lhaywood@ketteringscienceacademy.org
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Maths Challenge  
Two top ten results were recorded for a 
group of our students who took part in a 

recent maths competition. 
Four of our students from Years 8 and 9 

represented the Academy at a recent 
mathematics contest held at Caroline 

Chisholm School in Northampton. 
http://

www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/
news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1129 

 

Leavers Yearbooks and Hoodies 
 

Our Year 11 students are being given the opportunity to put their orders in for this year’s 
leavers’ yearbooks and hoodies.  The Academy is working with suppliers ‘Fizz Yearbooks’ 

to bring students these two souvenirs to remind them of their time at KSA.   
For more information please click on the link below: 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1132 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1129&action=saved
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1129&action=saved
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1129&action=saved
http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1132
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Car Parking  
Can we please remind all parents/carers to  
consider others when parking your cars at  

dropping off and collecting times at Kettering 
Science Academy. 

We have recently received complaints from  
residents in the area who have been  

inconvenienced by parents’ parked cars left in the 
way of driveways and limiting the access to their 

homes. 
We would ask for you to consider others with 

your parking decisions in the residential streets in 
the area around both the Primary and Secondary 

Phases. 
Thank you for your co-operation with regards to 

this matter. 

Students Staying after School  
Students are more than welcome to stay 

after school but they must sign in and 
out at Reception, their form tutors will 
have advised them of this procedure.   

Please be reminded that  school closes 
for students at  

5pm Monday to Thursday and  

4pm on Friday.  
They must vacate the 

building by these times.   

Thank you. 

Letters Home 
The following letter has been sent out over the past two weeks.  Sometimes we know they can be 

left in school bags, so if you haven't seen a copy, please check with your child.  If you require  

another  copy of the letter, please email enquiries@ketteringscienceacademy.org and we will be 

happy to supply you with one. 

Year 11 Yearbook & Hoodies  

Absence 

The Brooke Weston Trust Academies and the Local Authority have been working together to 

reduce the amount of leave taken in term time by requesting Penalty Notices are issued  

under Section 444(1) of the Education Act 1996 (amended regulations 2013) 

Parents need to be aware that Northamptonshire County Council are changing the policy, 

which will mean a Penalty Notice will be issued for 5 days of absence (10 sessions) rather 

than 10 days (20 sessions). 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1125 

http://www.ketteringscienceacademy.org/news/?pid=6&nid=1&storyid=1125


 

WisePay - A Useful Guide 

Further to comments received at the recent Parents’ Forum we are including a reminder on how to use the 
WisePay account.  We have also enclosed menus and price lists in the hope that this information is helpful to 
you. 
 
WisePay enables you to be able to top up your child’s ID card for use in the restaurant at breakfast and 
lunchtimes.  It also enables you to pay for other services such as trips, revision guides, etc.  You will need 
your login details - username and password, if you need reminding of these please contact the school via 
enquiries@ketteringscienceacademy.org 
 
To access WisePay open up the Kettering Science Academy website.  Click on the parents tab and WisePay, 
then click on the WisePay symbol at the bottom of the page.  You will then be taken to the login page. 
 
Login in using your username and password, this will open up the main screen. 
 
View Balance 
 
If you want to see the balance of your son/daughter’s account, from the home screen click on My WisePay 
Account.  This screen will also allow you to see a brief summary of what they have bought. 
 
 
Merging students accounts 
 
From the home screen click on My WisePay Account, then Merge an account.  The student that you are cur-
rently logged into will become the master account.  We suggest that you have the younger student as the 
master account so it is still active when the older sibling leaves. 
 
When prompted enter the username and password for the second account you want to merge and click Find 
a Student. 
 
Topping Up Card 
 
To top up cards click on the food and drinks payment icon.  Click on view details within the pay for food and 
drink box.  You then have the option of topping up by £5, £10, £15, £20, £30, £50 or select your own amount 
to pay.  Click on purchase.  At this stage if you have another student at the Academy and have merged their 
accounts, you can click on ‘my merged accounts’ and go through the same procedure again.   
 
At the top of the page is your shopping basket where you can check the right amount has been selected.  If 
all is ok, click proceed to checkout, you will then be taken to the checkout screen.  Please remember to com-
plete section 4, Terms and Conditions. 
 
Paying for a Trip 
 
Click on the Trips and visits icon.  A list of trips available for your student will be displayed.   
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Lunch Menus 

Next week (commencing 2 May) will be Menu 3, the 
following week (9 May) will be Menu 1 etc. 



Restaurant Price List 


